
ROUTE 67 
ROAD STUDY ASSESSMENT (RSA)

ROUTE 67 IS BEING IMPROVED
In anticipation of upcoming corridor maintenance activities, the Missouri Department of Transportation 
is investigating potential geometric, operational, and safety improvements along the Route 67 corridor in 
West Alton, MO, including the at-grade intersections at Cinder Road, Red School Road, Route 94/Richard 
Drive, and St. Charles Street.

Attend our PUBLIC MEETING to assist in identifying problems and share your views, which will be consid-
ered, in the development and selection of future improvements for the Route 67 corridor between the 
Missouri and Mississippi Rivers.

Access for people with disabilities is available. People with disabilities who require special services at the 
public meeting should notify Senior Communications Specialist Charlene Goston by Oct. 3 at 
314-624-3765 so arrangements for those services can be made.

ROUTE 67 ROAD STUDY ASSESSMENT (RSA)
PUBLIC MEETING
Tuesday, Oct. 10, 2023; 5:30-7 p.m.
West Alton City Hall
111 Richard Dr., West Alton, MO 63386
This is an open-house style meeting. There will be no formal persentation.  
You may attend anytime between 5:30-7 p.m. 

CAN’T ATTEND PUBLIC MEETING?
You may view information boards and complete a 
comment form virtually from  Oct. 11-25 by scanning 
the QR code at left or visiting the Route 67 RSA 
webpage at:  https://tinyurl.com/mt44h6ax

Scan to go to
Project Webpage

PROJECT AREA


